
Japanese-German Graduate Externship
10th Joint Seminar Held

  This past winter the 10th Joint Seminar was held in Münster.  These seminars are usually held 
sometime in the fall. However this one was held in December, 
making it the latest in the year to date.  It was also held while 
Münster and most of Europe was experiencing some extremely 
cold, harsh weather conditions.  Due to those conditions, 
flights were delayed, connecting flights were missed, luggage 
was lost and some people even had to take trains.  Despite this, 
the seminar was very successful and everyone arrived home 
safely.  These seminars were originally started from a pilot 
program and the 10th one has already come and gone.

The 9th Joint Seminar – University of Münster and Nagoya University – 
      May 24-25, 2010   Nagoya University
The 10th Joint Seminar – University of Münster and Nagoya University – 
      November 30-December 1, 2010   University of Münster
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